
Due to yesterday’s rain, and chance of rain Sunday-Monday I have cancelled the Burn Ban in Shelby and 
Greenfield. I will continue to monitor wildfire conditions. If you have any specific questions, please reach 
out to me. 
  
Tony Holinka 
Shelby Fire Chief 
2801 Ward Ave. La Crosse WI, 54601 
608.788.1032 Ext 7 
 


